
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sent to: 94877-31361755@requests.muckrock.com 
 
November 10, 2020 
 
Katlyn Alo 
 
Re: California Public Records Act Request received June 24, 2020 – Log of Stockton 

Fire Department and Emergency Medical Services Incidents and Calls 
 
Dear Ms. Alo,  
 
I am writing in response to your request for public records dated June 24, 2020, 
pursuant to the Public Records Act (“Act”) (Gov. Code § 6250, et seq.), requesting a log 
of Stockton Fire Department and Emergency Medical Services incidents and calls for 
service from January 1, 2019 to June 9, 2020.  
 
Please use the following link to access the log of Stockton Fire Department and 
Emergency Medical Services incidents and calls for service from January 1, 2019 to June 
9, 2020.  
 

• www.stocktonca.gov/files/ResponseDocs_FireDispatchLog_1598Pages.pdf 
 
Certain personal information has been withheld under California Government Code 
Section 6255 public interest exemption. The addresses where medical services were 
rendered were redacted in accordance with 6254(c). 

 
There are no other records responsive to your request. 
 
Thank you for your patience. We apologize for the delay. Your request was overlooked 
during the current public health emergency related to COVID-19.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (209) 937-8827. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Connie Cochran 
City Manager’s Office  
 
 
cc: Taryn Jones, Deputy City Attorney  
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